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Monday 18th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This evening, I have been in and around our school site and I have travelled around the local area.  The 
snow is settling quickly and the forecast is such that we anticipate snow until around 8am.  
 

Firstly, please be careful tomorrow and make sure that you allow plenty of time for the journey to school. 
The school register will be open until 9.20am to give children a little longer to get into their classes.  We 
would rather children come in safely than rush and have an accident on the way. 
 

Regarding our expectations, we very much hope to see all children in school tomorrow.  We will make sure 
that the children have an opportunity to get out in the snow if possible and we want them all to have fun, 
building snow people, making snow angels and just having a great time! 
 

This opportunity will only be possible if children bring spare socks, a change of shoes/wellies and a coat.  
Hats, scarves and gloves wouldn’t go a miss either! As the saying goes ‘There is no such thing as bad 
weather, only unsuitable clothing’.  
 

We don’t want children sat in wet socks and clothes all day so please make sure that this is considered as 
the children come to school in the morning …ready to have fun! 
 

Take care everyone and I will see you all tomorrow.  
 

Andy Callaghan-Wetton – Headteacher 
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